
  June 13, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF TRANSITION TO THE DEFINITIVE INTERCONNECTION STUDY PROCESS 

Dominion Energy South Carolina (DESC) hereby issues written notice of intent to transition its South 

Carolina-jurisdictional and Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC)-jurisdictional generator 

interconnection queues to the Definitive Interconnection Study Process.   

This notice is being provided to all Interconnection Customers currently in the DESC interconnection 

queues that are eligible for the transition study processes as provided for in Section 3 of Appendix 

DESC CS of the South Carolina Generator Interconnection Procedures and in Section 7 of DESC’s Large 

Generator Interconnection Procedures (LGIP), which is Attachment M to the DESC Open Access 

Transmission Tariff (OATT).   

Eligible Interconnection Customers may elect to be studied under the applicable Transition Procedures 

by completing the following three steps by August 12, 2022, which is sixty (60) Calendar Days after this 

notice announcing the transition to the Definitive Interconnection Study Process: 

1.  Notify DESC in writing that you elect to be studied under the applicable Transition Procedures,  

2.  Submit a “refreshed” Interconnection Request (and supporting documentation) via DESC’s 

online PowerClerk program:  https://desclargegen.powerclerk.com, and  

3.  Meet all transitional readiness milestone requirements as provided for in the applicable 

Transition Procedures.   

Any eligible project that does not complete the three steps above by August 12, 2022, will be 

withdrawn from the applicable generator interconnection queue. 

DESC will host a general information meeting concerning the Transitional Cluster Study Process for 

eligible Interconnection Customers on June 13, 2022.  An invitation for this meeting was delivered to 

the Interconnection Customer’s primary contact on record on June 3, 2022.  For additional questions 

regarding DESC’s transition to the Definitive Interconnection Study Process, Interconnection Customers 

may direct inquiries to SCElectricTransmission@DominionEnergy.com.   

Regards,   

DESC Generation Interconnection Team 

SCElectricTransmission@DominionEnergy.com 

803.217.2175 
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